John McCorkle

Ecology should reconsider their position (expressed in guidance) regarding the use of silica gel
cleanup methodology on groundwater samples given the current scientific understanding regarding
the toxicity of polar non-hydrocarbons that are addressed by the cleanup methodology. This
position could then be expressed in WAC 173-340-720 (9), similar to the direction regarding the
use of filtered samples.



